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 Sunday 30 April 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are excited to announce that the school’s choir and musicians have been invited by Keith Smith, 
the Managing Director of Lulu’s, to perform at the Al Khor Mall as part of their British Festival. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate the talent that we have in school and you are all invited 
to attend this performance. 
 
Date:   Tuesday 9 May 
Time:    10:00 – 11:00 
Venue:   Al Khor Mall (In front of Starbucks) 
 
If you would like your son/daughter to attend the Performance at the Al Khor Mall, please return the 
permission slip to Ms Laura before Thursday 4 May. 
 
Yours musically, 
 
Laura Opperman 
 
 


